

### ST ANNE'S RC PRIMARY AND NURSERY SCHOOL

# **Spring 2 Newsletter**

# Year 3



# The Last bear

This half term we will be reading The Last Bear by Hannah Gold. We will be writing poetry based plastic pollution and global warming. Additionally, we will be writing pledges to be stewards of creation, which will explore how we make changes to help look after our planet.

Geography

**Mathematics** 

Fractions

Mass and Capacity

This half term we will be focusing on our local area and learning about different types of maps. We will learn the importance of keys and learn how to read a variety of maps. We will also be surveying our local area's transport links as well as exploring landmarks in Audenshaw.

# R.E

In the topic of 'Giving all' we will explore how Lent is a time for giving. We will be preparing ourselves for the celebration of Easter. We will sharing stories such as 'The Last Supper' and 'The Crucifixion' in the lead up to Holy week.

#### **Computing**

**Simulations** 

#### Italian

Animals

Italian festivals

# P.E

**Gymnastics** 

# Art

Water colours

### Science

Light

#### Music

**Texture** 

#### PSHE/ RSE

Created to love others